
From: Project Team, Site C
Subject: Old Fort Road Chain-up Area - Hydroseeding - Friday, April 21
Date: 2023, April 20 2:32:08 PM

Hello Old Fort neighbors,
 
The construction group that performed the Old Fort Road drainage upgrade by the chain-off area
last season will be hydro-seeding the area tomorrow, Friday, April 21.
 
They will have traffic control in place from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., or as needed.
 
Thank you for your patience while we complete this work.
 
Regards,
Site C Project Team
 
__________________________________
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